
 
 

TSX MAINTENANCE ADVISORY 
 
Please be advised that TMX Network Operations team will execute a network failover 

test, simulating a TMX Primary data centre “disaster” on Saturday March 3, 2018. 

 

Clients will experience a loss of network connectivity to TMX Markham Computing 

Centre (MCC) between the hours of 6:00 AM EST and 7:00 PM EST. 

 

Clients are advised to direct this notice to their network operations support teams 

responsible for connectivity to TMX as they may observe network alerts such as BGP 

neighbor state changes during the maintenance period. 

 

TMX will enable the publishing of test messages from all production TSX market data 

multicast groups.  Please note that these messages do not represent valid market data 

information and are to be ignored at application level. 

 

No validation activity is required by TMX Clients. A notice will be sent upon completion 

of the test and normal operations have resumed. 

  

For more information contact ​TMX Market Operations​ at (416) 947-4705. 

 

 
To unsubscribe from these notices, click ​here 
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